Dear Pensioner of the H.F.D.

Whats new ?

1. The Group. The Group is what it says, a group of pensioners who believe that we need a voice and view of what is going on and inform others. We as a group hope that by keeping in touch we can best serve one another. We shall need your help to inform us to any brother needing assistance or information.

The group held its first meeting March 5th at station #5 with full permission from Deputy Chief Fitzpatrick through Chief Baker. Our next meeting will be at Station #5 May 7th at 10 A.M You are welcome to attend. We also have the backing of Local 288, who will be covering the expesses of this letter.

There are some monies and equipment around that we must get together. The equipment will be put in station #5 for storage and use. As we have more information we shall pass it along.

If you have any questions or request information call one of the following.

G. Ireland	383 2309	M. Kindree	383 4922
B. Malek	383 4209	F. Morse	383 2410
R. Carnagie	383 4849	J. Cummings	385 0677
J. Wilson	383 3582	J. Gemmell	383 2502
J. Me dding	388 5924	D. Beattie	389-1684

Sincerley, Jun Gennel

It is with regret to inform you that Brother Reg Baker passed away in his 71st year.